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Discount-price for lunch tickets at restaurant Zoran 
 
The Ice rink Restaurant “Bei Zoran” is during the week of the Summercamp for all 
skaters and family a good place to come together. Zoran is already from the start 
of the Oberstdorf Shorttrack Summercamp in 2012 a big supporter and help for 
the organisation. 
 
For this years edition Zoran is offering for the Shorttrack competition days on Fri-
day and Saturday a special discount on the lunch for the skaters and family. This 
is of your choice Pasta or Pizza including a soft drink. The special summercamp 
lunch-ticket is available for 10,50 euro and must be pre-ordered for in the Skaters 
Registration form. 
 
The Closing dinner Saturday 9 August will also take place at restaurant Zoran’s. 


